To Wildlife Advisory Committee 

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Pope [mailto:Michael.D.Pope@state.or.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2007 8:17 AM
To: Ken MacDonald
Cc: carlscheeler@ctuir.com; angelas@nezperce.org
Subject: RE: Conference Call with Roger Mann (IEAB)
Ken,
Could you please forward this email to the WAC members.
 

Roger Mann will participate in our Teleconference scheduled for May 25 (1:00-3:00 pm). He wanted to discuss topics related to his comments below. The letters he mentioned were the ones sent by the WAC members to Patty O'Toole about the Council's O&M review.  
 

Several additional points that we may want to discuss with him:
 

1) What elements are responsible for the greatest variations in costs?
2) Are these elements artifacts of historic funding levels and not real O&M needs?
3) Is the variability, in part, a function of the solicitation process and not real O&M needs?
4) Will IEAB separate other Cost/Share from BPA's funding in their analysis of O&M?
 

Roger's Comments:
 

"One common theme of the letters is problems in aggregation of data into "maintenance" versus "enhancement" in the BPA spreadsheet. Might there be any single change to the aggregation scheme that would improve on this problem?  This would be a good topic to discuss on the 25th.
 

With these issues resolved we can proceed with the grouping exercise. Recall that we should select a proxy for O&M. This proxy will be another good topic for discussion next Friday. The plan was to group similar projects and to explain variation in the proxy measure within and between the groups. I would like to discuss these groups on Friday.
 

1. Potential to improve BPAs aggregation of work elements into "maintenance" versus "enhancement"
2. Selection of the O&M proxy
3. Selection of the project groups"
 

 

Please review his 3 listed topics and decide how you want to answer them this Friday. Thanks.
 

Michael Pope, PhD

BPA Wildlife Mitigation Coordinator

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife

3406 Cherry Avenue NE

Salem, OR 97303

Office Phone: 503-947-6086

Cell Phone: 541-760-5044

Email: Michael.D.Pope@state.or.us 
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